
 

 

FFWPU USA: Please Send Your Reflections on the Prayer Rally 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
December 4, 2021 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I hope you had a great experience watching the Rally of Hope, Prayer Rally for Peace on the Korean 

Peninsula. 

 

Please remember to send your reflections as soon as possible to Rev. Inguk Seo at iseo@ unification,org, 

so Dr. Yong can share them with True Mother soon after the event. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tal 

 

Tal Zorer 

 

Executive Assistant 
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